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Woo, Lanny

From: Bobfvhdr@aol.com

Sent:  Friday, November 04, 2005 3:56 PM
To: Woo, Lanny

Cc: barnardinv@sbcglobal.net

Subject: STORBOX

Dear Mr. Woo,

| am writing to you in regard to the proposed additions to the STORBOX storage facility on Foothill Boulevard.
I am the owner of the Foothill Veterinary Hospital at 2204 E. Foothill Boulevard which is directly across the
street from the STORBOX storage facility. | have been at this location for forty-five years. The existing
STORBOX building as well as the proposed buildings are in my opinion, an excellent addition to the
neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Robert E. Bell DVM

Foothill Veterinary Hospital
2204 E. Foothill Bivd.

11/7/2005
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To Planning Cimmission
~rom Patnicia Karr
He Proparty at 21589-2235 Foothill Sivd.

fter living on White St. for some 40 plus years and going through a number of businass
hangos at the proo:m in guestion, | would like to exprass my full support for the

oropossed plans

[ beliave the naw buildings willl be a vary good looking addition and entrance to the

naighborhood
Thank you, ,
~atmicia Karr
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